The Lough Boora Sculpture Park

On the 29/03/2012 we went to Lough Boora Sculpture Park. First o fall we had a guided tour of all of the sculptures, our tour guides name was Lisa. My favourite sculpture was called system no. 30 which is a sculpture of a stone skimming along the water. Many people think it looks like the Loch Ness monster. After we had looked at all of the sculptures we had our lunch. We ate in the burrow shelter. While we were having our lunch a bee kept flying around although it was more interested in the flowers than us. We then split into two groups. One group went cycling while the other group tried the maths trail. The maths trail was about all of the sculptures. We were given mathematical clues as links to the sculptures. This was a lot of fun but I wish it would have been a little bit harder. When everyone got back to the burrow shelter we were all exhausted. Soon enough it was time to go home but we were all so tired we didn’t mind having a bit of a rest on the bus. Never the less we had a great day.

The End.

By: Joanne Duffy.

